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CENTRALISED EMPLOYMENT NOTIFICATION (CEN) NO.02/2025 - Recruitment of Technicians  

Replacement of Detailed CEN No. 02/2025 (Technician Categories) with Corrected Version 

The detailed Centralised Employment Notification – CEN No. 02/2025 (Technician Categories) 
was published on the official websites of the Railway Recruitment Boards (RRBs) on 27.06.2025. 

It was observed that Annexure B – RRB and Zone-wise Vacancy Table contained totalling errors 
mainly for five RRBs: Bhopal, Bilaspur, Chennai, Mumbai, and Kolkata. These were purely 
arithmetic discrepancies in the sub-totals and have no effect on the total number of actual 
vacancies, either post-wise, RRB-/Railway-wise, or in the community-wise breakup. 

Accordingly, the earlier version of the notification has been withdrawn, and a corrected version 
of CEN No. 02/2025, incorporating the revised Annexure B, has been re-uploaded on the official 
websites of the RRBs. All other contents of the notification remain unchanged.  

Candidates are advised to refer only to the updated version of the notification for all future 
reference and correspondence. 
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